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Wednesday 30th November 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,

School Dinners 
[image: ]
In October, we received notification from our school meal caterer that the cost of our school meals would increase with effect from October 2022. Schools within the local authority met with the supplier Totally Local to discuss the situation and managed to keep the price of daily dinners the same for a month but sadly no longer. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Regretfully, we now have to increase the price of our school meals to £2.60 per day. This equates to a total of £13.00 per week. The price of school meals will increase from Monday 5th December 2022.
We are aware with the rising cost of living these are difficult times for many families. We would therefore encourage you to visit the council website to check whether you are eligible to apply for Free School Meals, using the link below.
https://www.stockport.gov.uk/free-school-meals
All children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 in Primary schools in England are eligible for free school meals under the Universal Infant Free School Meals scheme (UIFSM). However, it is very important that you still apply for Free School Meals, using the link above, if you meet the criteria, as this will mean that the school will benefit from over £1000 additional funding each year for your child from central Government (Pupil Premium). They will also receive free meals when they are in Years 3 – 6 (if you continue to be eligible). Please note that Nursery aged children are NOT part of the UIFSM scheme.
Kind regards,
Mrs Sarah McHugh


Tel: 0161 480 2715
Email: schooladmin@calegreen.stockport.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Sarah McHugh
Shaw Road South, Stockport, SK3 8 JG
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